Presidents Special Project
March Bulletin 2024

Arizona Girls State - The Greatest State in the Land!

A Huge thank you to all those who have helped with donations and making this Special Project
an amazing success so far this year!

DRUM ROLL....... $20, 167.10 and counting for donations!!
Keep Stuffing those Buses!!

* Girls State packets have gone out to the schools!!
* Be sure to meet the deadline for the delegate info to Department!!
» Keep a look out for the Orientation schedule for the delegates!!

Awesome job to all on those amazing fundraisers! We know that you have been working so hard
for not only the fee for each delegate but to help with those amazing PSP donations.

Please know that each and everyone of you and your Legion/Auxiliary/SAL Family are great
appreciated for all you are doing this year and EVERY year for this amazing project!

This truly is a week that shapes a lifetime for each delegate we send!
KEEP AN EYE OUT

The Girls State Movie will be launching on APPLE TV April 5th, 2024!!
Do not miss this great representation of our Girls State Programs!!

If you would like a visit and presentation or help with event ideas please feel free to reach out to
me anytime. [ would love to visit and give the presentation to your unit or district this year to
help all of our members get a better understanding of Girls State and how beneficial the program
truly is. Thank you!

Shannon Mead
Presidents Special Project Chairman

623-521-1263 « shannonmead@live.com



